
Facilities Planning Committee 
February 13, 2020 

 
Attendees:   Hank Altman, Sal Cintorino, George Claffey, Dr. David Dauwalder, Dr. Marianne Fallon, Jim 

Grupp, Sarah Petras 
 
New Engineering Building 

• Minor processing issues, initial programming plan done by Dr. Kim for New Engineering Building and 
vacated Copernicus space, to be presented to Dr. Toro in the next few weeks 

• Need for new labs for Metrology and Environmental Engineering.  Existing Environmental Lab in Bichum 
not used?  Existing Soils lab in Copernicus used as well? 

 
Davidson Hall 

• Graduate Studies and IRB moving to second floor existing offices with minor renovations needed 
• CFO moving to former CAO Office 
• Renovations to existing classrooms for future office relocations 
• Torp Theater:  short term renovation done 

 
Barrows Hall 

• Summer project to replace flooring 
 

Drop In Center 
• Currently being set up for corona virus isolation unit 

 
 
Memorial Hall 

• Accessibility issues, door holders installed to prevent doors from being closed and leaving students unable 
to access elevator 

 
Library Annex 

• Contract at Property Review Board 
• Programming with each group anticipated to begin in April 

 
Willard DiLoreto Garage 

• Project will be going out to bid  
 
Barnard Hall 

• Issues with installing new windows due to no blocking in existing windows 
• Renovations to follow on existing space/anticipated Summer 21 occupancy 

 
Writing Center 

• Install storefront on off hours or over spring break 
 
As May Arise 

• Shelter in Place drill to be held 2/26/20 
• Relocate Phone Group from 185 Main St-no campus space available currently 
• NIMS training 
• March meeting agenda:  MS programs  in Mechanical and Civil Engineering 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Rene Karas 


